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Connecticut allows “non-permanent” chronic illness
conditions to qualify and receive benefits with the
Accelerated Access Solution® rider

Effective October 02, 2017, Connecticut will allow both permanent and
“non-permanent” chronic illness conditions to qualify* for benefits when using the
Accelerated Access Solution rider. Previously, in CT, a condition had to be
permanent in order to qualify as a chronic illness. This will be a positive change for
applicants, providing more opportunity to receive living benefits from their policy
through the Accelerated Access Solution rider.

New Connecticut Accelerated Access Solution — Rider form # ICC15-15600

New Connecticut Accelerated Access Solution (AAS) Transition Rules for
Secure Lifetime GUL 3, Max Accumulator+, Value+ Protector and
Platinum Choice VUL 2 :

= Any policy print dated on or after Oct 2, 2017 will receive the new AAS rider

= Applications with illustrations dated on or after Oct 2, 2017 will automatically
receive the new AAS rider, regardless of application date

= Applications with illustrations dated before Oct 2, 2017 will also receive the new
AAS rider, though a revised illustration and signature will be required

*Qualification requires a 90 day elimination period to be met.
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